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Multiple Districts and District Lions Quest Chairs meet monthly from across Canada by Zoom, 
sharing ideas, strategies and challenges. Below are “goings-on” in the BC Districts of MD19. 
 
19-D – PDG Norma Bent – There were 10 educators from our District attended the Social Emotional 
Learning workshops from July 1, 2021 to December 31, 2021.  The Lions Quest Community 
workshop has been revised and is now the “Lions Quest Community Rally”.  This will be virtual and 
done in groups of 20 participants.  The plan is to hold two of these in District D this Spring. 
 
19-I – 2ndVDG Michael Stanford – Gabriola Lions Club has sponsored s Social emotional Learning 
workshop for their local elementary School with 18 educators signed up. There is also interest in a 
workshop in Nanaimo.  There will be a Lions Quest Panel at the District Conference in Nanaimo, 
April 2, 2022, presented by Lions Quest Canada, Executive Director Joanne McQuiggan.   
19-I Lions Quest has been approved for a $15,000.00 Community Partnership Grant.  This will help 
sponsor educators from all over 19-I to attend our award winning Social Emotional Learning program. 
 
Lions Quest Social Emotional Learning workshops are most important for our youth today and in 
these trying times. The Lions Quest K-8 on line training workshops coming up are: 

Wednesday, April 6, 2022 12-2 pm EDT 
Friday April 29, 2022 1-3 pm EDT 

 
 
Take a minute or two and visit our website www.lionsquest.ca . Find out how you can award a 
deserving person who cares about the wellbeing of children with a Lions Quest Fellowship or a Q 
Bear Fan Membership. Lots of good things on this site. Sign up for the newsletter and keep up to 
date on the happenings with Lions Quest. 
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